
 

Notice of Review of Polling District and Polling Stations 
 
Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013 
Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 2006 
Electoral Administration Act 2006 
Representation of the People Act 1983 (Schedule A1) 
 
The above legislation requires every local authority to carry out a review of its UK Parliamentary 
polling districts and polling places at least once every five years. 
 
North West Leicestershire’s review will start on Monday 2nd September 2024. We want to hear 
your views. We want to make sure we have suitable polling district boundaries which take into 
account the increases in population in certain areas following new development.  We also need 
to make sure we are offering the best location, suitable premises with good access, and good 
transport links.   
 
The consultation period starts on Monday, 2nd September 2024 and will finish on Friday 27 
September 2024. Details of the current arrangements and any proposals for change can be 

viewed at the Council Offices and on the Council’s website Review of polling districts and 

polling stations 2024 - North West Leicestershire District Council (nwleics.gov.uk) 
 
Comments are invited from electors and other interested parties, including people or 
organisations with a particular interest or expertise in relation to access to premises or facilities 
for those with different forms of disability.  Comments can be made on: 

• any aspect of polling districts and/or polling places currently used or proposed to be 
used; 

• any representations made by the (Acting) Returning Officer; and/or 

• polling station premises 
 
If you would like to make any comments or suggest alternative arrangements, please contact 
Electoral Services on electreg@nwleicestershire.gov.uk or 01530 454512.   
 
The Council will decide on the final polling arrangements at its meeting on 5th November 2024. 
Any changes to polling district boundaries or polling places will take effect from 1st December 
2024 when the next electoral register is published. 
 
Allison Thomas 
(Acting)Returning Officer 
Electoral Services 
North West Leicestershire District Council 
PO Box 11051 
Coalville 
LE67 0FW 
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